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Now is the Time: Joe Bednar Urges Businesses to Make

a Positive Impact on Government

Spencer Fane attorney Joe Bednar recently provided insight for an article in the
Kansas City Business Journal on the upcoming special session in Missouri.

Titled “Anticipated Missouri special session creates opening for business advocacy,”
the article focuses on the opportunity for businesses to suggest improvements that
can help the economy during this difficult time.

“This is an opportunity to take a step back, review your business environment, and
see if government could be a positive or negative on its future. So get your state
representatives involved, and communicate with the governor’s office, Joe explained
in the article. “Considering what the pandemic has done to the economy, if you have
ideas that would help you create or maintain jobs, they're going to listen.”

To read the full article, please click here. Please note, subscription may be required.
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